The Harpeth Hall School

3801 HOBBS ROAD / NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE 37215

OFFICE OF THE HEADMISTRESS

May 1968

Dear Ward-Belmont Alumna:

What fun it was for us to have you at Harpeth Hall! You would hardly believe that the campus is now covered with green leaves, azaleas, and dogwood instead of mud and snow. Even though we could not provide such beauty and warmth for you at the Reunion, we continue to enjoy the warmth of association that you brought to us.

For those of you who subscribed for the address list at the banquet on Thursday evening, the promised list is herewith enclosed. Thanks again to Jane Delony, these lists have been compiled and made available. If your list has not been enclosed and you did pay your \$1, please contact Mrs. Delony and she will get the list in the mail immediately. She realizes that there was a slight mix-up among one or two of the classes as to the exact names of those who paid. If any of you have now decided that you would like a list or hear of anyone else who wants one, please forward \$1 and your name and address to Mrs. Chase Delony, 3108 Forrest Park Avenue, Nashville, Tennessee 37215, and Jane will be glad to send lists as long as the supply lasts. She asks me specifically to say that she hopes all of you will have fun with these, especially in sending those Christmas notes!

Because you have so recently been at Harpeth Hall and discovered its associations with the Ward-Belmont tradition, we thought all of you might be interested in this first edition of our <a href="Harpeth Hall Alumnae Newsletter">Harpeth Hall Alumnae Newsletter</a>. We have just reached the point where we can devote concentrated effort to organization of and contact with our own alumnae. Since all of us continue to think of W-B alums as "sisters," we would be delighted to place you on our permanent mailing list. If you are interested in receiving future newsletters, please drop me a card and we shall add you to our list.

I appreciate very much the kind notes we have had from many of you since the Reunion, and I regret that the end-of-school rush has prevented my answering each one personally. It was truly our pleasure to have you here; we hope you will return to the campus whenever you are in this area.